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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Happy New Year! I hope you and your children had a lovely Christmas and a nice break. 

Year 1 will continue to be taught by Mrs Boyle, Mrs Todd-Bryce on a Tuesday pm and Miss Arnold on 

a Thursday afternoon. The class will also benefit from the regular support from Mrs Cocker and Mrs 

Joel. We have a very busy term ahead! 

Our new topic is, ‘People do amazing things- Superheroes’. We will look at what people have 

invented/explored that have helped other people.  

If there are any parents that have a job or volunteer to do something that helps people, we would 

love to hear about it. This could be via Zoom or possibly, in the hall, which is bigger and better 

ventilated (if the rules do not change). If you are interested, just let me know and we will arrange 

a time.  

Reading- Your child needs to continue bringing their home –school reading pack on their reading 

and change days. We will continue to count the reading bands on your child’s reading day. A read 

consists of their home/school reading book, a bedtime story or the phonics activity.  

High frequency/Tricky words- Please look at the words your child needs to learn regularly, as these 

will help fluency.  

Spellings- We will continue to give you the weekly spellings on a Monday to learn for Friday. This will 

be linked to our Phonic sound for the week and we will do many activities throughout the week too. 

We will collect in the little red spellings on a Friday to get them ready for Monday.   

 PE- our PE days are Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays allowing the children opportunities to take 

part in cross-curricular activities, games and looking particularly at their fundamental skills e.g. 

skipping, hopping, kicking, throwing etc. this term. Please ensure your child has their kit in school 

and that all items are clearly labelled with their full name, not just initials. 

Water Bottles- Please can your child have a named water bottle containing just water. We 

sometimes can have spillages and juice can stain. Thank you. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 Mrs Boyle and the Year 1 Team 


